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 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
GaSCar President’s letter, June 2020 

 

Dear GaSCar family, 

I am sure you have noticed that summer is back 

with a vengeance, with heat and humidity attacking from 

every angle.   

Our Board met on Tuesday, June 9, to discuss when we 

should continue our meetings.  The general feeling is to 

continue watching the news about the virus over the next 

three months.  At that time, we will re-evaluate any concern 

for our health. Discuss among yourselves about what is 

comfortable for you and when you might be ready to gather 

again.    

Cruise-ins at SnoCap are postponed, but we will reschedule 

the yard sale for this fall.  Please gather your sale items.   

At the Board meeting, Robert Taylor presented an idea for a 

car museum in Augusta. There is a building in downtown 

Augusta that could be used for an antique car museum.   You 

will be hearing more about this as Robert moves through the 

initial phase of gaining more information. 

John Moore 

“In three words, I can sum up everything I’ve learned about 

life:  Life goes on.” 
Robert Frost 

 

MONTHLY MEETING FOR JUNE 

Date/Time:     CANCELLED 

Place:     

Program:  No program.  

 

 

Our balance is very good.  Although we haven't 
participated in SnoCap and had to postpone the 
yard sale, our balance is strong for this time of 

year.  Sandra 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

April 30, 2020 Ending Balance $3597.53 

May 2020 Receipts/Deposits $00.00 

May 2020 Disbursements $00.00 

May 31,2020 Ending Balance $3597.53 

 Checks not cleared $0.00 
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SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 

 

 
 

In our thoughts and prayers: 

Claude and Anne Johnson, Christy Sloan & Family, Donna & Jim 

Martin, Judy Murphy, Harold Glazener, Margaret Little, Harold 

Peacock, Larry Phillips, Linda Adams. If you, or a member you know, 

is sick or in the hospital, please call the secretary or a member of the 

Sunshine Committee:  Pat Glazener (803-593-9081) or Linda Adams 

(706-755-3507)..  

 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 
 

Friday, June 19th:  Brookdale Augusta Retirement Home "cruise 
around the circular driveway". Meet behind TBonz Steakhouse 
2856 Washington  Road  at 10:10. We’ll leave at approximately 
10:25 for the short trip to Brookdale, 326 Boy Scout Road. 

 
Visit http://cruzintotheoldies.com/Happenin.pdf for regional events. 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  “Lost in the Fifties” car show at Saint Teresa’s 

Oct 24, 2020 
 

 

NOTES FROM THE GaSCar Board Meeting, 

June 9
th

 
In attendance: John & Sandra Moore, Ernie Dinkins, Gerald & 
Lois Melchiors, Bill & Lois Monro, Henry Jones, Dick Salerno, 
Mark Petry, Phil and Sue Gaffney, Jerry Jason, Robert Taylor 

 

Robert Taylor had an excellent proposal for an Augusta Museum 
for cars.   
 
The club will not have official meetings in the Fox conference 
room for the next three months.  We might be able to do 
something for the September 15, dinner at Fox.  Members can 
discuss among themselves about what is comfortable for them 
and when they are ready to gather again.    
 
We will postpone our Tool Gift to two high school's automotive 
departments in South Carolina and Georgia schools.  Next year, 
we will stay with that same plan. We know that Tony Frazier, from 
Strom Thurmond will understand.  We are waiting for Ralph 
Neitzke to give us a report on Georgia school.    
 
Aaron Clements showed interest in having GaSCar at his 
downtown place to have a car show.  He has praised GaSCar 
many times and wants to participate with us for an event.  We will 
talk with him again about this.    
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Still looking to have the GaSCar Yard Sale in the fall.  Many items 
have already been brought to Fox.   
 
John will set a Board meeting soon.  Robert could return and give 
us pertinent information about his idea.    
 
Come out for the Brookdale "cruise around the circular driveway" 
on Friday, June 19th.  Meet in the parking lot behind TBonz's on 
Washington Rd, and then we'll caravan to the retirement 
home.  We know this will be an enjoyable time for the 
residents.  They will be sitting on the porch.  Perhaps we can go 
around several times...You can decorate your car, if you wish!  It 
would be so nice if we could do more of this community ministry 
for nursing homes and assisted living facilities.  They must have a 
porch or place where the residents could sit.    
 
Ernie asked about SnoCap.  I had written to Brad and Havird 
Usry when the Covid 19 was so bad, and our club did not 
go.  Dick said he saw the Mustang Club there this last 
weekend.  I will check in again, and tell them that we plan to 
come back at some point.  Or if not, wait until next year.  I know 
you miss it, Hattie, and we do, also.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Saturday, June 20
th

  

10:30 am-1:00pm 

4798 Hardy McManus Road 

Evans, GA 30809 
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From the editor 

NAME THIS NEWSLETTER 
I have received a few recommendations on a newsletter name, but I’m 

still looking for more.  Just send your name recommendations to me and 

we’ll see if the board can make a decision on one.    Mike 

 

 

 
 

                 
 
                      
 

 

Birthdays       Anniversaries 

Jun 15
th

   Linda Endler   Jun 21
st
  John & Sandra Moore 

Jun 25
th

   Hattie Ouzts   Jun 25
th

 Robert & Carol Taylor 

Jun 29
th

   Don Williams  Jun 26
th

  Rick & Linda Endler 

Jun 30
th

   Judy Murphy   Jun 28
th

  Kurt & Jo Anna McClure 

Jun 30
th

   Anne Johnson  Jun 30
th

  Garry & Susie Glazener 

Jun 30
th

   Mary Salerno  Jul 3
rd

  Don & Betty Declue 

Jul 8
th

   Sue Norris   Jul 4
th

  Ken & Ellen Holmes 

Jul 8
th

   Sarah Thomas  Jul 8
th 

Gilbert & Elizabeth 

Jul 15
th

   Cheryl Lizama    Klemann 

Jul 16
th

   Ann Rosier   Jul 19
th

  Don & Maxine Williams 

Jul 17
th

   Linda Adams  Jul 20
th

  Gerald & Lois Melchiors  

Jul 18
th

   Don DeClue 

Jul 23
rd

   Jan Beal 

  

  

 

             

                 
 
Never too young to learn.  Four year old Nora Lemons helping granddad 

put the training wheels back on her “hand me down” bike. She learned 

about wenches, sockets, screwdriver and nuts.. 
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